
Welcome to Our Guests!     If you are visitor, we want to 
welcome you to our church.  Thank you for coming to worship the Lord 

with us.  Visitors please feel free to fill out the front and back of the narrow 
Information insert located on the tray by the door and place it in the offering 

tray or hand to an usher.  Members can use this form too! 
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Sunday   9:00 a.m. Launch into the Deep Prayer Group  
   9:30 a.m. Coffee Time & Fellowship 
 10:00 a.m. Sunday School/Bible Study for all ages  
 11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service 
   4:30 p.m. Youth Time at Beth Williamson’s Home 
   6:00 p.m. Men’s Bible Study 
   

Monday   4:00 p.m. Thanksgiving Basket Assembly Time! 
   6:00 p.m. Thanksgiving Basket Delivery Time! 
   6:30 p.m. Ladies Bible Study – Cancelled This Week 
   

Tuesday 10:00 a.m. Craft Time 
   

Wednesday 11:30 a.m. Ladies Bible Study for Moms 
   

Thursday All Day Thanksgiving Day  
 
 

S.H.A.R.E. Cards have arrived from SaveMart.  Please see Pam to 
get your very own to use each time you shop to help contribute to 
the Food Pantry Fund. 

 

Please pick up your empty Potluck Dishes from the Kitchen. 
 

Thank You to everyone who provided a Shoebox.   
We turned in 43! 

Come to Cathy’s Photo Studio  
Visitors and Members we need to update our photo board 
and preparing for our new directory.  Cathy is taking 
pictures today.  So please catch up with Cathy in the classroom 
next to the foyer and get your picture taken if you haven’t 
already!  We have a lot of families with growing children that need to 
update! 
 

New Church Family & Friends Directory For 2014 
 This week Cathy has a clipboard with a basic listing of all 
members and regular visitors for each family to look at and 
make corrections.  It is important that you see her so the 

directory is more accurate.  Please come and check the spelling 
of your names and the accuracy of the address, phone numbers, e-mail 
addresses, birthdays and anniversaries.  Thank you!!!  
 

Thanksgiving Food Baskets 

We are assembling the Baskets tomorrow between 4 and 6 
pm.  Anyone can help!  At 6 p.m. We also need spanish 
speakers and those who will pray and/or share the gospel 
with those who receive the baskets.  We need ice chests 
this afternoon to help hold all the Turkeys. 
 

Christmas ProgramChristmas ProgramChristmas ProgramChristmas Program    
      We are looking for children, youth & 
adults to be in and/or help with the 
Christmas Program.  Please let Debbie 
Whitwill know how you can help.   

If you would like to sing a special for Christmas, please let Don Ervin 
know.                    Thank you! 
 

Let’s Raise the Roof on This Church With Praise! 
Then Help Us To Put It Back On… 

The Church roofs and the Parsonage Roof all 

need replaced.  We need to raise money to 

make these repairs, please mark an envelope 

“Roof Fund” if you would like to donate.  Help 

us color in the goal chart!  

Have You Signed Up To Help Bring Snacks at 

                    9:30 on Sundays for Coffee Time? 

                                             Today –  Nov.  24th    –  
                                                             Dec.     1st    – The Glovers 
                                                             Dec.     8th    –  



Missionary Moment 
BILLY and MARY COLLINS plant churches among the Chorti people in 
western Honduras. Direct descendants of the Mayan civilization, the 

Chorti have many physical needs. Southern Baptist churches have 

partnered with Billy and Mary, providing them with evangelism, medical, 

and prayerwalking teams. One exciting and reproducible work is an 

agricultural training center, complete with a model farm; a goat, fish, and 
bee project; and a health education program. All of the teaching at the 

center focuses on Scripture, and participants are required to teach others 
what they learn. You are making a difference in the lives of people in 

western Honduras as you faithfully support the Cooperative Program. 

This week pray for Billy and Mary and for the Chorti people to be 

receptive to the Gospel. 
 

                                        Poinsettias are neededPoinsettias are neededPoinsettias are neededPoinsettias are needed    
We would love to beautify the sanctuary for the Christmas 
Season, but we need Poinsettias to do so.  If you would like to 
dedicate them in memory or honor of someone, we will put a list in the 
bulletin with their name.  Just turn your Poinsettia plant in with a note of 
who you are remembering or honoring.  Thank you for your help! 
 

                  Happy Birthday 
Nov. 27 – Sarah Laurance 
Nov. 27 - Bailey Markley 

 

 Nursery Workers  
Today – Nov. 24th  – Beth Williamson and Crystal Grace 
               Dec.   1st   – Amber Smith and Annette Ervin 

                                      Dec.   8th   – Donna King and Ana Colvin 
                 

Children Church Workers 
                 Today – Nov. 24th  – Melissa Cleveland and Please Volunteer_ 
                                  Dec.   1st   –  No Children’s Church 
                                  Dec.   8th  –  Shereé Pieper and Debbie Whitwill 
 
 

                                         First Southern Baptist Church of Coalinga 

                                         297 Washington Street////P.O. Box 1021 

                                        Coalinga, CA  93210       (559) 935-0504 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


